
 

 

Report 2022-2023 

Anti Ragging Cell 

The duties of the anti-ragging cell will be to keep watch and put an end to any instances of 

ragging that might occur or be reported in areas where students congregate, such as 

classrooms, canteens, buses, grounds, hostels, etc. By using a variety of strategies, the 

members will also inform the entire student body about the dangers of ragging and the 

associated penalties. The Anti-Ragging cell uses a variety of positive reinforcement 

techniques to help students find their way and shape their personalities for the better. On 

August 8, 2022, the Anti-Ragging Cell was reconstituted .  The committee taught the students 

about legal awareness. The anti-ragging committee and squad have frequent meetings to 

educate new students about their rights and to provide them with clear anti-ragging 

instructions. A faculty member assigned new students from each department, and he or she 

will speak with each one individually each day to find out if there are any issues at the 

college, the hostel, etc. Students who have been involved in or seen ragging incidents are 

encouraged to report the incident. To raise awareness among students about anti-ragging, 

posters with the rules and regulations are posted in the college campus, including the notice 

board, departments, common areas, the canteen, the library and hostels. Students received 

general ragging education from committee members. Circulation of SAY NO TO RAGGING 

postures with details of ragging alert cell phone number were done through whatsapp 

groups. No complaints were raised during academic year 2022-2023. 


